

Little Hill Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Vina Pankhania

Launceston Road, Wigston, Leicestershire, LE18 2GZ Telephone/Fax: 0116 281 1963

E-mail: office@littlehill.leics.sch.uk

Twitter: @LITTLEHILLSCH www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk

Part of the OWLS Academy Trust

November 2022



Dear Parent/Carer

FOUNDATION STAGE CHRISTMAS CONCERTS 2022

It is that magical time of the year again when the children in EYFS put on their Christmas concert. This year all the children will perform the concert twice, so that parents in each class can see the performance separately.

Parents or Carers of children in FFG - Tuesday 13th December - 9.30 a.m.

Parents or Carers of children in FAP - Wednesday 14th December - 9.30 a.m.

(The running time for the performances will be approx. 20 – 30 minutes)

TICKETS

The school productions are always extremely popular, so to make sure every child can have someone in the audience, **ticket allocations will be limited to 2 tickets per family**. (please find tickets attached to this letter).

We appreciate the difficulties that this may cause particularly for extended family members wishing to see the performance but regulations limit the number of people we can admit into our school hall and we have to consider the safety and well-being of all the children and adults.

Please note that young children and babies <u>must</u> have a ticket even if you intend to sit them on your knee and that pushchairs will need to be left outside the hall. We cannot allow parents to stand at the back or side of the hall or in the spaces between the chairs so you must remain seated

The concert will be recorded and we will provide you with a link, to a private youtube page so that you can watch the performance again!

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

F Gavagan A Parr

Mrs F Gavagan Mrs A Parr Foundation Class Teachers

